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File: 19720-75/W2003 Woodlot Licence Plan (WLP) 

September 15, 2023 

Robert and Machelle Beede 
1 Elk Bay Forest Service Road 
Campbell River, BC 
V9H 1R7 

Dear Robert and Machelle Beede: 

Your Woodlot Licence Plan (WLP) submission for Woodlot Licence W2003 (signed June 22, 
2023) has now been fully reviewed. 

Determination: 

I am satisfied that the plan has been prepared and submitted in accordance with Section 13 of 
the Forest and Range Practices Act (FRPA) and the regulations.  Accordingly, as the 
statutory decision-maker authority under Section 16 of the FRPA, I hereby approve your 
Woodlot Licence Plan for W2003.  

The term of this plan is from September 15, 2023, to September 14, 2033.  Further 
development taking place on Woodlot Licence W2003 must be done in accordance with the 
approved WLP. 

If you need clarification of any aspect of this determination, please contact Cody Gold, 
Stewardship Forester, at 250-739-8587 or by email at Cody.Gold@gov.bc.ca. 

This letter forms an integral part of the WLP for Woodlot Licence W2003 and should be 
attached to it. 

Yours truly, 

Lesley Fettes 
District Manager 

pc: Nanwakolas Council Referrals Office 
referrals@nanwakolas.com, IF 22-090F; IF-22-091F; IF-22-092F 
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